NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 21, 2022, immediately following the
completion of the Public Hearing on the proposed budget which begins at 6:00 PM at
the Town Hall, 3715 Highland Dr., Port Washington, a special meeting of the electors
will be held pursuant to §60.12(1) of WI Statues by the Town Board for the following

purposed will be held:
1. To adopt the 2022 town tax levy to be paid in 2023 pursuant §60.10(1)(b)1 of WI
State Statues.

Dated on the 7th day of October 2022
Heather Krueger, Clerk

Handicapped persons who may require assistance to attend the above meeting should contact the Clerk
at 262-284-5235 or Mike Didier, Chairman at 414-573-0018



